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CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS

July 30, 2020

To the Students, Parents, Families, and Friends of the Class of 2020,

Your graduation ceremony is fast approaching! Thank you for taking the time to complete the
Graduation Commitment survey last week. | was very pleased with the results and despite all
the turmoil COVID-19 has thrown our way, we have 69 seniors participating in the graduation
ceremony.

As you are already aware, on June 1st the Executive Order 2020-115 allowed for outdoor
gatherings of up to 100 people. We will be conducting three ceremonies on August 14th in
order to be in compliance of the 100-person limit. Each graduate is permitted to have two
guests at the ceremony. For those unable to attend, each ceremony will be live-streamed.

The graduates have been divided up evenly based on last name.

6:00 pm Ceremony - Last names A-G
7:00 pm Ceremony - Last names H-O
8:00 pm Ceremony - Last names P-Z

The ceremony will be held on the high school football field. Please arrive no earlier than 15
minutes prior to your designated ceremony. This will allow for the previous ceremony
participants to transition out, the cleaning staff to disinfect the seating area and for us to set up
for the next ceremony. In accordance with social distancing guidelines, all staff members,
graduates, and attendees should be masked when not able to be 6 feet apart, if physically able.

Please contact the office if your student is unable to attend the August ceremony, for any
reason, and we will make arrangements to get your student their diploma.

Thank you and Go Eagles!

Brandon Bates
Mason Senior High School Principal



